
 

 

Demand Responsive Transport (DRT) 
Service for certain residents of Barwell 

Leicestershire County Council has been notified by Arriva of their commercial 
decision to withdraw Service 2 after 29th August 2023.  

 
From Tuesday 29th August 2023, Leicestershire County Council will provide a 

Demand Responsive Transport (DRT) service to meet the essential travel needs 
for certain residents of Barwell in accessing services in Barwell town centre. 

 
The service will operate every Monday to Saturday based on the below 

schedule. 
Pick up from Pick up time Return Fare 

Vicinity of Charnwood Drive/ Bradgate Road 
intersection 

From 09:30  
Adult £2.10  
Child £1.40  Co-op, Stapleton Lane Barwell At 11:15 

 If you wish to book a place on this service, please contact the taxi operator, 
Highfields Associates, directly on 0116 262 4004 by 5pm on the day before the 
journey. Please note that seats must be booked in advance and the journey will 

not operate if there are no bookings.  
 

To be eligible for DRT transport you must live within the area outlined in red on 
this map. 

 


